
From: Michelle Murphy   
Sent: 18 March 2025 20:41 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 333 crew's hole the Bull in public house S62A/2025/0082 

 
I don't think the building should be any higher than it is now, it should stick to just two 
floors, with maybe possible space for loft room. Also it's needs to be in keeping with the 
area, and be a family accommodation of maybe 3 or 4 bedroom houses, not flats, and 
not 1 or 2 bedrooms. The homes should be suitable for families and have garden space. 
Could they not stick to similar architecture to the original pub. Could the housing also 
be shared ownership houses therefore affordable to families. And freehold not 
leasehold.  
 
Kind regards 
Michelle Murphy  
 




